
From: JOHN LEY 
Sent: Sunday, 23 June 2002 7:20 AM
To: JSCEM@aph.gov.au
Cc: 
Subject: Submission

From: JOHN LEY
E-mail: 
Phone: 

Message:

To:The Committee Secretary
Joint Standing Committee
on Electoral Matters
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Dear Sir,

I am overseas Australian and have long since lost the right to vote in Australian elections having
been out of Australia for many years now.  I do not mind not being able to vote but would like it if
the Australian government could make it easier to return.

This submission is in response to the JSCEM’s invitation for public comment as part of its Inquiry
into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election.


